January 2, 2019

To: Antoinette Pancaro, Town Clerk of North Stonington

From: Thomas Fabian, Recreation Director

Re: Recreation Commission Meeting scheduled for January 3, 2019 @ 6:15 pm

The above meeting is being cancelled. A Special Meeting of the Recreation Commission will
be held on Thursday January 17t, 2019 instead.

Regards, |
Thomas Fabian

North Stonington Recreation Director



